
Priory News 17th  June 2022 

Dear Parents, 

It’s been a busy week in school this week, with lots of events taking 

place—we widened our clubs provision this week, and were      

delighted to see how popular these have been. 

It was great to see so many parents at our Coffee Morning and 

Book Share for Year 3—the children took great pride in sharing 

their learning with you all.  

Thank-you to Friends of Priory for organising the bag drop          

collection on Wednesday and collecting and sorting all the          

doughnuts today! We hope you enjoy them. Have a great weekend 

and enjoy Father’s Day together. 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Year 4 Parents’ Coffee Morning and 

after-school Book Share 

21st June 

Year 5/6 Hockey Tournament 21st June 

EW3 Class Assembly 22nd June 

Seaside Lunch 23rd June 

Year 6 Young ‘Uns Music Workshops 24th June 

Year 6 Transition Day—Longsands 

and Ernulf 

28th June 

EL3 Class Assembly 29th June 

New Classes Morning 28th June 

New Parents Information Evening 28th June 

Sports Day 1st July 

Year 6 Science Centre Visit 4th July 

AG6 Class Assembly 6th July 

Girls’ Football Tournament 8th July 

FOPJS Family Movie Night 15th July 

Year 6 Play 19th July 

Year 4 Parent’s Coffee Morning and Book Share 

Year 4 are organising a coffee morning on Tuesday, 21st June for 

their parents—please come along between 9am and 10am.  

Following this, there will be time to come into class between        

3.30 and 4pm to see their books. We hope you will be able to 

join us.  

EW3 Class Assembly 

For all EW3 parents, please join us at 10.45am for your          

children’s class assembly on Wednesday, 22nd June. 
Dan the Skipping Man Returns! 

This week, children have taken 

part in further Dan the Skipping 

Man workshops—these have 

focused on building on the     

children’s skills they have       

developed so far, and taking it a 

little further, including mastering group skipping games too. 

We were also treated to a skipping display too—which was 

amazing! We were very inspired by this, and we look       

forward to seeing the children continuing to practise their 

skills. 

Hot Weather 

As we continue to experience hot weather, please make sure your 

child has the following each day in school: 

• Sun hat 

• Filled water bottle (children have access to refill these in 

the classroom too) 

• Sun cream  

We have extra gazebos around the field to add additional shaded 

areas outside. Today, all children were treated to an ice-lolly to 

help them cool down during the afternoon—this was quite        

popular! 
Year 5 Drumming Workshops 

A big thank-you to Mr             

Neuhauser, one of our parents, 

who led drumming workshops 

for our Year5 classes this week.  

These were met with great     

enthusiasm, and the children’s 

timing in their playing was      

superb!  

Uniform Policy 

We have been reviewing the uniform policy at this time, with a 

view to support families and reduce costs. A copy of the policy 

will be sent to all families next week and we hope you will share 

your thoughts on our suggestions with us. 

If you do have any uniform that is in good condition, and no long-

er needed, please donate it to the office, where we will be happy 

to pass it on to families who might need it.  


